
College of Business Faculty Assembly Minutes 
Date:  February 15, 2023 
Time:  2pm to 4pm 
Location:  Hybrid – SFC107 and Zoom 
 
Quorum is met 

 

1. Meeting called to order by Kuntal Banerjee. 

2. Approval of Minutes from November 14, 2022 Faculty Assembly – Approved. 

3. Kuntal states that this meeting is mostly an information session on the upcoming AACSB visit 

and regular business of the Assembly is relegated to a Spring meeting later in the semester. 

4. Marc Rhorer addresses faculty on the upcoming AACSB visit (February 26-February 28) 

 A general overview of the visit 
 One important aspect of the AACSB reaccreditation is to keep us on a path for 

continuous improvement.  To make sure our students are learning, our faculty 
are teaching well and conducting good research.   

 Discussion of possible questions from the AACSB team 
 Emphasis on faculty reading the Executive Summary and or the full report. 

 
5. Dean’s Message to Faculty  

 Mentioned pushing through in some of the national rankings (US news rankings) 
 Entrepreneurship impact – Jan Bedner (Shipmonk), Hannah Herbst (Beacon), 

Alex Cooper and Andrew Schulze (40Ocean) 
 Challenges to expansion in the presence of new competition (for example, UF 

expansion into West Palm Beach) 
 Encourages faculty to think about collaborative research ventures with UF 
 Emphasized that we are being reaffirmed and not being audited by the AACSB 

team.  

Meeting is adjourned. 

 


